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Dear Sonia:

Thank you for helping myself and my sister Janice with the process of arranging our
grandmother Rita Griffith's funeral. Whether by email and especially by telephone call
it was always a relief to have spoken to you, knowing that you had everything in hand
that that all would be in order on our arrival in Barbados. We were not disappointed.
Your professionalism was exemplary and your kindness was very much appreciated.
Mum looked lovely and the 'hat', oh we could not fault it. Once again, its a 'big up' (as
the young ones say) to your 'stylist.' Please thank all the staff we met and please
apologise for not remembering all their names; the lady who sat in with us at the first
meeting, the lady with that lovely head of hair, our funeral director on the day and our
limousine driver.

17th Aug '17



